
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Floreat Wandsworth Primary School Newsletter – Thursday 21st July 2022 

FW NEWS 

FIRST TO FLOURISH!  

 As the end of the year arrives, we will be bidding a fond farewell to our Year 6 pupils - some of whom have 

been with us since 2015 when our journey as a new school began! A special mention must go to Arthur and 

Daniel from Year 6 who finished with an average attendance of 99.7% across 7 full years at Floreat Wandsworth. 

This is an incredible achievement and you have set the bar very high for future year groups! 

The Year 6 pupils have had a production, assembly and a little treat all within a week (see page 6 for the 

photos). It was a very emotional experience for both parents and staff to watch their final assembly and we 

wish all of the Year 6 children the very best for Year 7 and beyond. You can come back and visit us at any time! 

We can now look back and reflect on what has been a wonderful year with so much to celebrate and a few 

highlights have been listed below… 

 We returned to a full routine of on-site education, community events, trips, Sports Days and Family 
Learning sessions. The levels of parent attendance and participation has been very high throughout the 
year – thank you! 

 We received some fantastic academic test results including 91% in Year 1 phonics, 90% in Year 2 Maths, 
81% in the Year 6 Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling test and 36% of Year 6 pupils achieved ‘greater 
depth’ in Reading (all of these results were well above the national average) 

 We were awarded the School of Character Kitemark after 7 years of hard work! The full report has been 
shared with parents.  

 We had the privilege of being invited to Westminster to collect our Tooting Heroes Award – this award 
was for everyone involved in the school (see the photo below)! 

We would also like to say a big thank you to all of our amazing staff – visitors often comment about the calm 

and positive atmosphere we have created and this is down to you! We are, however, saying a fond farewell to 

the following staff who are off on new adventures: Ms McCollin, Ms Ford, Ms Brown (Y6), Ms Rowe, Ms 

Richardson, Ms Marfo, Ms Kinnah-Brown and Ms Temeng. Thank you for all of your dedication, support and 

positivity – we will miss you!  

We are also saying goodbye to Ms Burke who has been appointed the Head of School role at Kilnwood Vale 

Primary (a GLF School) in September. Ms Burke has been instrumental in raising standards across the school 

since she joined us in 2017. Congratulations to Ms Burke and good luck! Your smile and boundless energy will be 

sorely missed. 

And finally… a massive thank you to our community of parents, relatives and volunteers. You continue to 

amaze us with your generosity, warmth, constructive feedback and positivity. You are an ambitious, hard-

working, inclusive and friendly community and we aim to match this with a school where children can thrive! 

We hope that you all have a lovely summer and we will see you in September. 
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KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE  

OVER THE SUMMER HOLIDAYS 
 

If you are worried that a child/young person is at risk harm or abuse, contact Wandsworth’s Multi Agency 
Safeguarding Hub (MASH) 

Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) 

 Telephone: 020 8871 7899 
 Telephone outside of normal office hours (after 5pm weekdays or on weekends): 020 8871 6000 
 Email: mash@wandsworth.gov.uk   

Wandsworth MASH 
Family and Community Service 
Children's Social Care, Children Services 
2nd Floor Town Hall Extension 
Wandsworth High Street 
London 
SW18 2PU 

The reception is open to the public 9.30am to 4.30pm. 

In an emergency contact the Police by calling 999. 

You could also call the NSPCC Freephone Child Protection Helpline on 0808 800 5000. 

If you are a member of the public 

If you have any immediate concerns about a child, contact MASH directly.  

Further information 

The Wandsworth Safeguarding Children Partnership also provides guidance and resources about child 
protection: http://wscp.org.uk/ 
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YEAR 4 KIDZANIA TRIP! 
We went to Kidzania by taking the train to Shepherd’s Bush. When we finally entered we did lots of 

activities including learning how to be a pilot and working at a radio station. After 4 hours of fun-filled 

entertainment we went back to school and finished the day off by reading First News (a newspaper for 

kids). Overall the day was epic! By Leola, Rosa and Cordelia.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   



 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
YEAR 1 SCIENCE MUSEUM TRIP 

Year 1 had a fantastic trip to the Science Museum. They showed so much curiosity, appreciation and 
awe on the trip and learnt lots of new and exciting facts, as well as making lots of fun memories! They 
were superstars and represented the school superbly throughout the day. Thank you once again to our 
wonderful parent helpers! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

RECEPTION ZOO TRIP! 
XXXX 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

PHOTOS FROM AROUND THE SCHOOL  
 

 

 

 

 

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
  

 

 

A FOND FAREWELL TO YEAR 6! 
XXXX 

 

 

 

 

 

   



 
 

AMAZING ASSEMBLIES! 
XXXX 

 

 

 

 

 

   


